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Dear Parent/Carer/Student 
 
Open Evening 
Thank you to all students who were involved in the Open Evening yesterday. We received numerous 
positive comments from those visiting. Parents mentioned how confident, articulate and polite their 
guides were and how fantastic those in classrooms had been. 
Thank you also to all of our staff who have worked hard over the last few weeks to ensure the evening 
was a success. Our Open Evening is an important event as we never assume that we will fill all of our 
places. Everyone played their part, thank you. 
 
Presdales Festival of Football 
This event is normally held in the summer term, but we have now moved it earlier in the year. This 
week, we welcomed nearly three hundred Year 3-6 girls from several local primary schools to 
participate in our annual Festival of Football. For many, this was their first experience of playing in a 
competitive situation.  
 
Year 3/4  
1st Place: Hertingfordbury Cowper Primary School 
2nd Place: Hertford Heath Primary School 
3rd Place: Morgans Primary School 
 
Year 5/6 
1st Place: St Mary’s Primary School 
2nd Place: St Edmund’s College 
3rd Place: Mill Mead Primary School 
 
Well done to all of the students who took part in the competition. 
Thank you to Rob Macrae (Presdales) and Lisa Robinson (Hertford and Ware District Sports 
Partnership) for organising the event. Thanks also goes to 30 of our amazing Year 9 and 10 Sports 
Leaders who helped during the two-day event. 
 
Wishing you all a pleasant weekend. 
 
Regards 
Mr M Warren 
Headteacher 
 


